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Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

Local Development Plan Main Issues Report

The proposed development of this site recognises and meets a number of needs in this area and therefore the above bid has my support.

It recognises the need for a safe, modern link road between North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road. The current roads in use being unsuitable.

It recognises the needs for better access to the Deeside Way and includes the option for this for disabled access, prams and cyclists.

It recognises the need for smaller housing units suitable for the elderly in our community and offers a mixture of design/sizes

.It recognises the need for green space and includes planting and wildlife area - currently the land is in such a bad state and is inaccessible.
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